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Vote by mail is a system that works for Oregonians. It has consistently enabled a 

higher than national average voting numbers. I remember when we were required to 

vote in person long lines after work it was an old antiquated system. The new system 

allows that all the Oregonian’s that are eligible to vote have the opportunity to do so I 

know for myself with my friends and my family, this convenience has allowed us to 

have our voices heard. Please don’t change your system that has worked that 

continues to work. It is unnecessary to even consider changing it free fair elections 

are what Oregonian stand for. I’m proud of our current system. It’s taking years to 

perfect leave it alone. 


